
 
2nd February, 2022 
 
To, To,  
Department of Corporate Services Listing Department 
BSE Limited National Stock Exchange of India Limited 
P. J. Towers, Dalal Street, Exchange Plaza, 
Mumbai-400 001. Bandra Kurla Complex, 
Scrip Code: 533400 Bandra (East), Mumbai – 400 051 
 Scrip Code: FCONSUMER 
 
Dear Sir/Madam,   
 
Sub.: Outcome of Board Meeting  
 
Please note that the Board of Directors of the Company have at their meeting held on  2nd February, 
2022, inter alia considered and approved the Un-Audited Financial Results (Standalone and 
Consolidated) for the quarter ended 31st December, 2021 along with the Limited Review Report of 
the Statutory Auditors thereon. A copy of Un-Audited Financial Results (Standalone and 
Consolidated) and the Limited Review Report for the quarter ended 31st December, 2021 is enclosed 
herewith. 

 
Further, please note that Mr. Sailesh Kedawat, Chief Financial Officer of the Company has resigned 
from the services of the Company which shall come into effect from the closure of  business hours 
on 14th February, 2022.  Consequent to the same, he shall also cease to be a ‘Key Managerial 
Personnel’ of the Company.  
 
The aforesaid meeting of the Board of Directors of the Company commenced at 3.30 p.m.                               
and concluded at 4.40 p.m. 
 
Kindly take the same on record in compliance with the provisions of the Securities and Exchange 
Board of India (Listing Obligations and Disclosure Requirements) Regulations, 2015, as amended 
and acknowledge receipt. 
 
Yours truly, 

  
 
 
 
 
 

Encl: as above 






















